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June 30, 2014


Central Indiana Chapter of the American Association of Critical Care Nurses,


The IU Health Task Force is gathering data to help determine possible solutions to the Nurse Fatigue issue.  Your input is very helpful and valuable.

I am hopeful that you will take just a few minutes to complete this survey.  The survey is confidential and designed specifically for non-IU Health nurses.

Please fill out the survey and send back to Stephanie Hughes at shughes2@iuhealth.org. 

Once I gather your survey data, I will delete the email and not save any indentifying information. The survey will conclude on July 30, 2014. 

Thank you in advance for your time and your valuable help. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Hughes, BSN, CCRN
CIC Chapter Member
